
Yellow House Artists – Winter Show 

Art Matters   Opening reception February 17th 6 – 8 pm 

The Yellow House Artists are returning to Fine Line Creative Arts Center for an exhibit and 

sale of original Oil pastel and oil stick paintings.  

The original 17 members discovered oil pastels in classes at the Fine Line and formed Yellow 

House Artists, exhibiting for the first time in 2007 in a yellow house during the St. Charles Art 

Show.  The group has since grown to include over 45 members, all interested in creating and 

showing their work, as well as informing the public about the qualities of this little-known 

medium.   

This exhibit runs from February 17 until March 25 2017. 

https://fineline.org/pages/kavanagh-gallery 
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